This summer, Mrs. Du met with 3'd—grade
teachers, Mrs. Stauffer and Mrs. Shumway. Our
students are corresponding with the 3™-grade
class at the Shanghai Experimental School in
China, where Jeffrey and Alex Du are students. It
was interesting to exchange information and

ideas.

Our guest from China took the summer school

students on a virtual tour of Shanghai. She also
shared her first language, Mandarin, and sang a

beautiful song for the class.

Mrs. Du and Mrs. Shumway visited Mr. Diederich’s summer
school class. Many of his students had received cards from

the Shanghai Experimental School 3™-grade class.

The summer school class shows some of the cards

they received from the Shanghai Experimental
School . The Chinese students wrote in English and
sent artwork they created of the city and the

international Expo.



Our students wrote letters to their new friends

in China.



